
Information Report 

 

1 

DATE: April 11, 2017 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Darrel Robertson, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: Bereavement 
 
ORIGINATOR: Angela Anderson, Managing Director, Human Resources 
 
RESOURCE 
STAFF: Funmi Chris-Oberiko 
 
REFERENCE: AEBC.AR Acknowledging Student, Staff and Trustee Deaths and Bereavements 
 
 
Mr. James Luke passed away on March 25, 2017, at the age of 56 years.  Mr. Luke was hired to the 
District in July 1995, as a network operator. He became permanent staff in September 2000. In his 22 
years with the District, Mr. Luke worked as a technical analyst and as a program analyst with 
Information Technology Services. He is survived by his mother, Julia, and brothers, Garry and Harry. His 
funeral was held on April 7, 2017.  
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http://www.epsb.ca/ourdistrict/policy/a/aebc-ar/

